
JOHN S. BROCK LIMITED 
15th Floor, 675 W. Hastings Street, Vancouver, B.C., Canada V6B 1N2 

Facsimile (604) 687-4991 Telephone (604) 687-4951 

521746 

Ju ly 2, 1992 

Mr. Ross Sutherland 
781 Underhi l l Drive 
Delta, B.C. V4M 2V2 

Dear Ross: 

Thank you very much fo r taking the time to introduce me to your 
Goldwav Peak Property. Unfortunately gold vein type occurrences in northern 
B r i t i s h Columbia that do not show immediate prospects for large tonnage 
cannot be considered by us. Our decis ion i s based s t r i c t l y on the d i f f i c u l t 
times we are fac ing , not on the merits of the property. Today we must seek 
out projects that have a near term prospect for more major pa r t i c i pa t i on . 

Thank you again for th ink ing of the Western Prospector Group and 
we wish every success in locat ing a part i c ipant th i s season. 

Yours very t ru l y 

JSB:ldv John S. Brock 
E n d . President 


